

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936 www.hampsteadwater.com

November 23, 2020

By electronic mail (executive.director@puc.nh.gov)

Ms. Debra Howland Executive Director & Secretary NH PUC 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Hampstead Area Water Co., Inc. - DW19-147

Dear Ms. Howland:

Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc., requests the staff listed below be added to the service list for this docket:

Heidi Granlund: hgranlund@lewisbuilders.com

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Very truly yours,

Anthony S. Augeri General Counsel

TA/hg

e cc: service list